
Kensington Conservation Commission 

July 17, 2017 –Draft  

 Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustavson, Joan Skewes 

Call to Order:  7: 30 pm 

 

1. June minutes approved. 

 

2.  Syd contacted Lauren Krass of Society for Protection of New Hampshire Forests (SPNHF) regarding 

application of bio-solids from Casella Organics.   SPNHF has allowed application on other properties.  

The Kensington Police have requested No Parking at Hodges which SPNHF approves.  SPNHF has agreed to 

help pay invasive species control out of their portion of the Hodges fund.  Syd flagged Norway maples on the 

Hodges property at the top of the hill, also found the invasive species on adjacent properties and discussed with 

owners cutting down the invasive species. 

 

3.  The Commission completed the annual report to SPNHF. 

 

4.  Syd met with Fred Borman consulting state forester.  He is meeting with towns to update the Granite data 

base with information on conservation and town owned land.  

 

Meeting adjourned 8:30.  


